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Vermont Home Education Network
VHEN – Homeschoolers Day at the State house
April 4, 2024

Dear homeschooling parents,
 
I am back in the swing of things. I am trying to set up a Homeschoolers Day at the State
House. Tentatively set for 4/18/2024. If you would like to attend, please fill out this form to
register: 

https://forms.gle/EMGhnu9R92PPv4xE8

It is a Google survey simple and quick. Please give this link to all your homeschooler
contacts. 

If I had to pick one crucial goal of this event it would be this:  I want a picture
of hundreds of homeschoolers standing on the State House steps. Then, I will have it
printed up and given to each and every legislator and give it to the press. I will supply
those who register through this form more details as they become available. 

This is the picture from the last one in 2009. There were about 300 in this photo. I am
hoping we can top that number!

 
Retta Dunlap
802.472.5491
mountainfoldvt@gmail.com
www.vhen.org
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